
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Town of Plattsburgh 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Plattsburgh will hold a public hearing located 
at Town Hall at 151 Banker Rd, Plattsburgh NY on Thursday, November 2, 2023 at 6:05 PM EST in 
relation to the Preliminary 2024 Budget and certain Elected Officials salaries. This Public hearing will also 
serve to hear and consider any comments which may be made to the completed Consolidated 
Assessment Rolls that are on file with the Town Clerk pursuant to Town Law, Section 239: Town of 
Plattsburgh Consolidated Water District; Town of Plattsburgh Consolidated Sewer District; Base Water 
District; Base Sewar District; Base Storm Water Management District; Highway (Town Wide), Town of 
Plattsburgh Lighting District; Consolidated Ambulance District. At such time and place all persons 
interested in the subject matter thereof will be heard concerning the same. Witten comments and 
questions can be mailed to the Town Hall address 151 Banker Rd, Plattsburgh, NY 12901. If special 
accommodations are required for your attendance, please contact 518-562-6830. 
     
By order of the Town Board 
Dated: October 20, 2023      
/s/ Katie Kalluche, Town Clerk 


